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Ref: ADT – COM/039/2011           Date: 16.03.2011 
  
 
To: All Customers 
 
Subject: Abu Dhabi Terminals - PPE and Safety regulations  
 
Dear All, 
 

Please be informed that as a strategic part of Abu Dhabi Terminal’s continual 

drive to improve safety the following regulations will be implemented, effective 

1st April 2011. 

All personnel entering ‘operational and work areas’ (indicated in red on the 

below port map) must wear the required PPE. Approved PPE is as follows. 

 

- Hardhat 

- Reflective vest 

- Safety boots 

Additionally all vehicles entering the operational area must have an amber 

revolving light in good working condition. 

Abu Dhabi Terminals appreciates everyone’s cooperation in ensuring Mina 

Zayed is a safe place for all people and companies to conduct daily business.  

For further details / clarifications, you may please contact the HSE Department.  

Email:  adt.hse@adterminals.ae 

Tel no: 02673311 or 02 6975557 

Or 

Customer Service department  

Email: Customerservice@adterminals.ae 

Tel: +9712 6730600   Ext: 289,566 & 486 

 

 
For Abu Dhabi Terminals 
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